
 
Meeting Minutes 

Time and date of the meeting: 

Friday 21st January 2022 

 

What was discussed? 

 ‘Plant a tree for the Jubilee’ was 
discussed and Mrs Holman’s feedback 
on our ideas. Mrs Holman loved the 
idea. She thought we might be able to 
use a website for free trees. Also 
wondered if one tree per class would 
amount to too many. Maybe one per 
year group? Would be a good idea to 
speak to Mr Todd regarding tree types 
and space available. Eco council felt 
they would really like a small tree per 
class that could be called Emerald 
Tree or Sunstone Tree etc. 

 Loose Amenities Association - follow 
up visit to the Loose Valley to check 
on the saplings that were planted by 
the eco council last year.   

 Missing or broken badges need 
replacing. Ten needed. 

 We ordered bird houses and bug 
hotels from Morrisons for the garden 
areas. 

 Traffic wardens to start up again now 
conditions are safer - Year 6 to start. 

 Keep Britain Tidy Campaign for the 
Spring (25th March – 10th April) – 
would we like to do a community litter 
pick? 

 Do a school litter pick next meeting. 

 Articles for the newletter on 
environmental themes – who would 
like to write one? Lots of offers! 

 Shelley to be with Emily in Sunstone 
to complete eco duties.  

Next steps: 

 Chosen eco reps to talk to Mr Todd 
and go back to Mrs Holman regarding 
tree numbers. 

 Organise contact with LAA to look at a 
visit and further tree planting. 

 Mrs Way to order new eco badges. 

 Mrs Way to contact Loose Parish 
Council re litter pick. 

 Need to check with Mr Johnson if these 
have come in yet. 

 Office to contact parents and Mrs Way 
to ask Mrs Smith if she would mind 
escorting traffic wardens on their 
duties. 

 Next meeting will be a whole school 
litter pick – all reps welcome. 

 Darcy from Sunsone and Mimi from 
Ruby are to write articles and hand to 
Mrs Way. 

 Emily to report back on adventures 
with Shelley – add to Twitter if poss. 

When and where is the next meeting? 

 

The Quiet Area on Friday 4th February 

  2:40 - 3:15 pm  for our school litter pick.(Bring 
coats.) 

Eco-Committee members present: 

 

All present 

Eco-Committee members not present: 

 

 
 


